From: Hope, Obote

Sent: 08 January 2021 08:08

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Objection to revised Planning Application Number 2020/2839/P
Attachments: 2021.01.07 MONIA'S OBJECTION.pdf; 2021.01.07 MONIA'S OBJECTION.doc

Please log the attached above as an objection.
Thanks,

Obote Hope

Planner

Regeneration and Planning

The majority of Council staff are now working at home through remote, secure access to our systems.

Where possible please now communicate with us by telephone or email. We have limited staff in our
offices to deal with post, but as most staff are homeworking due to the current situation with COVID-19,
electronic communications will mean we can respond quickly.

Subject: Objection to revised Planning Application Number 2020/2839/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify yvour password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Obote Hope,

T hope this message finds you well.

Please find attached my objection to the revised Planning Application Number 2020/2839/P.
1 enclose both, PDF and Word document for your perusal.

Due to the importance of this matter and the previous delays in uploading our comments on the Camden
website, | would be grateful if you could send me a confirmation that the document attached has been
uploaded and is visible on this Application file on Camden website.

Thank you for your work.
With kind regards
Monia Antonioli



